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FROM THE ASSISTANT CHAPLAIN

As we draw near to the end of Term 3, there are many things our school community
can be thankful for. We have such an amazing community here at Thomas Hassall that offer so
many opportunities to share with our student body and their families. This year, | have had the
privilege of leading our Junior School Bible lunchtime group called JAM, where students from year
3 to 6 gather to have a tonne of fun and hear from God’s Word. As we enter a time of what | pray
will be of good rest during the holidays, | am looking forward to and will be praying for JAM Camp,
one of the most exciting events we have for our Stage 3 students held early next term in the
beautiful Royal National Park. If you are someone who prays, please join me in praying that it'll be
a great time of learning from the Bible and of fellowship amongst our teaching staff and students.

Miss Georgia Beikoff
Assistant Chaplain
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